Scoil Treasa Newsletter

Summer 2016

Best Wishes to 6th Class

It's hard to believe that another fabulous bunch of 6th class students are leaving us and moving on to Secondary School. We'd like to wish you all every happiness and success in the future and hope that you'll keep in touch with us. You'll always be welcome back here for help or advice, or even just for a chat. Good luck to you all.



Students from 4th and 6th recently contributed a panel of artwork to a 1916 themed mural on Cork St. In all, nine schools were involved in the project. Please stop and have a look if you're passing by.









Our departing 6th class pictured throughout the years in Scoil Treasa Naofa



The Scoil Treasa hurlers pictured in their new kit with managers, Mr Nolan and Mr Gallagher. The football team is managed by Mr Kelly and Mr Collins

Hurling and Soccer are back!

For the first time in a number of years, Scoil Treasa have fielded hurling and soccer teams in local competitions. Training is going very well in both sports and the children have made remarkable progress over the year. Thank you to everyone involved for their hard work and dedication. Next year should be even better!



Students from 4th and 6th display the panel they completed for a 1916 themed mural on Cork Street. Eight other schools took part.

Class News

Junior Infants A

Junior Infants have been working hard since Easter. We really enjoyed learning about different countries and trying out different foods. Our class trip to the farm was great. We got see all the animals we learned about in class. We hope everyone has a great summer.

1st Class

We really enjoyed learning about different countries and cultures in multicultural week. We particularly liked the food-fare where we sampled lots of delicious food. You wouldn't believe how fast we ran at sports day and we really had our strength tested in the tug-o-war. We have worked very hard in 1st class and now we're ready for 2nd. We wish everyone a safe and happy summer.

5th Class

5th class had a busy last term. We visited Casement Aerodrome and were brought on board planes and helicopters used by the air corps which was very exciting. We really enjoyed multi-cultural week during which we had a class visit from Malek and his mother who taught us all about Libya. We did six weeks of tag rugby and competed in a one day blitz in UCD sports grounds. And finally, we went on our class tour to Jump Zone where we had a fantastic day out. We'd like to wish everyone a happy summer holiday!

Beautiful Day for School Walk

This year again we hit it lucky with the weather for our annual hill walk from Greystones to Bray which was followed by a picnic. Thanks to everyone who took part and helped raise the &405 which will be used to buy books for senior classes. Well done!





2nd Class

A big thank you from Ms.McCabe to all the children in 2nd class for being so fantastic over the past two years. You have all grown and changed so much and I am very proud of you. Whoever your new teacher will be next year will be very lucky to teach you! Thank you to the parents too, for all the support and enthusiasm you have shown. Have a lovely summer!





Senior Infants A

Senior Infants A can't believe the summer is already upon us, we have had a such a busy and enjoyable year! Most recently we went to visit Lullymore Farm and saw lots of animals including an alpaca. Happy holidays to everyone.

dy

Senior Infants B

Mr Nolan would like to thank every child and parent for their hard work and support over the last two years. It was great teaching this bunch of children who worked so hard and had lots of fun in the process. Best of luck to you all for the summer.

3rd Class

3rd class would like to wish everyone a lovely summer holidays. This term we have worked really hard and had loads of fun. We read exciting novels, solved maths problems, explored the world and created wonderful art. We visited Jump Zone and Marley Park, walked from Greystone to Bray, played hurling and soccer and also had a great time at our sports day. We cannot wait to come back!

4th Class

This term 4th Class worked with a group of artists from NCAD, who came each week to help us create our own puppets and stage. We then performed a 1916 puppet show, with a modern twist! They also invited us to see their graduate exhibition. We definitely have some budding artists in our class! We had great fun in JumpZone for our school trip followed by a picnic in Marley Park. We've worked very hard and we are definitely ready for 5th

6th Class

Congratulations to 6th Class who graduated from Scoil Treasa Naofa this week. It's been a fantastic year of work and play, with numerous trips and events. Highlights include our recent tours to the Cavan Centre and the Aquatic Centre. The very best of luck to you all in your new schools. Remember you are always welcome in Scoil Treasa...come back and pay us a visit!

Scoil Treasa Dads Win Final

Pictured below with their children is the Scoil Treasa Dads Football team who recently came out on top against seven other schools to win the highly competitive Dublin 8 Dads Football Blitz. Thank you so much to all the players. You made your children very proud!





Multicultural Week Enjoyed by Whole School Community

This year again, our Multicultural week was a great success with every class taking part in a range of learning activities that were interesting and fun. We'd like to thank our international parents who volunteered to visit classrooms for questions and answers, and also to the many parents who prepared the amazing range delicious food from all over the world for our International food fare. It was a very special event and all your help is greatly appreciated. Thanks too to Ms Spillane for all her work and also to the other staff members who helped out.

Congratulations to First Communion and Confirmation Classes

Congratulations and well done to all the children in 2nd and 6th who recently celebrated their First Communion and Confirmation. A lot of preparation went into both these occasions so we'd like to thank everyone involved; Ms McCabe, Mr Kelly, all the parents, Sam who is the new pastor in Donore parish, our fabulous school choir and most of all the children themselves.

Students with Full Attendance for Year

We'd like to congratulate Brooke Roche and Craig Delaney who both attended school every single day this year. Well done to you and your parents.

We'd also like to mention the many student who were absent for two days or less over the full year. They are; Jack Delaney, Summer Brady, Natalia Rownicka, Jade Duffy, Zixiang Chen, Layla Roche, Jessica Nicolas, Rehan Chen, Neville Iyeyemi, Ciaran Duffy, Scott Roche, Danilo Regidor and Shaun Paul Duffy. Well done!

Happy Holidays

We would like to thank all our students and their families for their cooperation, support and loyalty throughout the year. We hope you all have a relaxing and enjoyable summer.



















Graham Hendrick Award Goes to Conor Burke

This year's Graham Hendrick Award for Student of the Year was presented to Conor Burke at yesterday's 6th class graduation ceremony. Conor, as everyone knows, is a true gentleman who has not only been a fabulous student but also a good friend to so many other children during his time in Scoil Treasa. We wish you all the very best for the future, Conor.

Staff News

We'd like to offer our best wishes to Ms Hara, who is very shortly due the birth of her second baby and will be taking a year out from teaching in Scoil Treasa Naofa. We hope you have a great year.

We'd also like to wish Ms Ní Shúileabhán all the best for her retirement, and to thank her for her valuable contribution to the school as a resource teacher this year.

We would like to offer a special thanks to Ms O'Malley who worked as a teacher in this school for many years and who kindly returned this year in a voluntary capacity. We really appreciate it.

School Re-opening

School will Re-open on Tuesday, August 30th at 8.50am